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. 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 

THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 
 
 

ANNOUNCES: 
 

 
1. That in due observance of the Christmas and New Year’s Holidays, we wish to 

inform you that the offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on 

Wednesday, December 24
th

, Thursday, December 25
th

, Wednesday, December 31
st
, 

2014 and Thursday, January 1
st
, 2015. 

 

2. That in order to compensate the business hours of December 24
th

 and 31
st
, 2014, the 

Superintendency worked an additional hour each day from November 11
th

 to 14
th

 

and from November 17
th

 to 20
th

, 2014. 

 

3. That consequently, all procedural and administrative deadlines are extended. 

 

4. Nevertheless, banks will provide customer service according to the schedule each 

bank may adopt.  

 

 

THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS, 

 

 

 

(Original signed) 

Alberto Diamond R. 

 

Panama, December 23, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 


